CUMBERLAND FALLS HIGHWAY WATER DISTRICT
6926 Cumberland Falls Highway
Corbin, KY 40701
606-528-0222

December 26, 2022

Ms. Linda C Bridwell, P.E.

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40602

RE: Case No. 2022-00363
Dear Ms. Bridwell:
Enclosed is the Cumberland Falls Highway Water District’s response to PSC Case No. 2022-00363.
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, | certify that the Cumberland Falls Highway Water
District’s electronic filing of this Response is a true and accurate copy and that the electronic filing
was transmitted to the Public Service Commission on December 26, 2022. There are no parties
in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic means.
Pursuant to the Commission's July 22, 2021, Order in Case No. 2020-00085, no paper copies of
this filing will be made.
Respectfully,

mue 8
Mike Baird
District Manager



